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We would like to extend a Warm 

Welcome to our newest resident: 

Loyola Labrecque  House 1 

“May your New Home be Warm and 

your Friends be Many” 

 

 

We wish you Good Health and joy as you 

embark to your New Home: 

Anne Rak 

 

Blanche Dussault    Jan. 5
th

, 1931 

John Savostianik    Jan.  17
th

, 1929 

Olga Nikiforuk     Jan.  27
th

, 1927 

 

 

We would like to extend our deepest sympathies to the bereaved family of 

 Marsil Van Hooren who passed away peacefully on Dec. 9th, at the age of 103. 

“May God keep you in His Arms.. till we meet again”. 

 



 

Festival of Trees 

     

 



  “It’s beginning to look a   

lot like Christmas” 

 



 

 

“Christmas  

Parties” 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To the big winner of $500 

Cash in our Christmas Raffle: 

Karen Cubbon 

 

 

 


